
 
 
 
A limited number of donated handmade cloth face masks are available at Borough Hall. There will be a 
limit two per household on a first come first served basis. 
 
If you need a mask please call the office between 9 am and 3 pm on weekdays and we will arrange to 
get one to you. 
 
Our thanks to Bernadette Doyle and Marga Reynolds for making this possible. 
 


